Little Folks School House ~ April 2024 Newsletter

Spring is here and we are hoping that we don’t
see any more snow until November so please
think about taking your child’s boots and snow
pants home. This is also a good time to check
your child’s cubby or with their teacher to be
sure they have a spare set of clothes.
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On Friday, April 19%", we will be taking our
Bumblebees and Giraffes to West Bend High
School to see the play “Snow White”.
Permission slips are attached and due back by
April 12,

“Week of the Young Child”
April 8-12
Join us in celebrating your child all week long.

¢ Grab a button on Monday morning
and wear it all week long.

e Take a few extra minutes at drop-off
or pick-up and enjoy all of the
children’s creations in our “Art Fair”.

e Participate in our scavenger hunt.
Collect all of the items on the list and
turn in to your child’s teacher by
Friday, April 12% for a chance to win a
free day of childcare.

e On Thursday, be sure to pick up your
token gift.

Thank you to everyone who completed the
center survey. This information is valuable to
us and will be shared with all of our staff.

Scholastic Book orders are due by April
124
If you order online, our code is J3CGP
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